
 

Welcome to Grade 5!! 
 

 

 
Dear Grade 5 Parents,  
 
I trust you and your family have had an excellent summer.  In just a few short weeks, your child 
will be back at school and entering grade 5.  Grade 5 promises to be an excellent year filled with 
great novels to study, projects to build and so much to learn!   
 
To help get the school year started off in the right direction, and to help each day run smoothly, 
there are a few things that all grade 5 students need to have for the first day of school.   
 
School Supplies: 
Please refer to the “Required Student Supplies” document attached to the email for this list.  
These items are needed for the first day of school. 
 
 
REMINDERS 
 
 Please try to label all clothing so that when items are found they can be returned to the 

rightful owner. 
 Students should bring at least one healthy snack each day to be eaten at first recess. 
 ALLERGY ALLERT - We have several SEVERE allergies in our school.  NO nut products of any 

kind for snacks or lunches. 
 
I look forward to working with you and your child to make this year a fun and successful Grade 
5 year.  
 
God Bless,  
Mr.  Williams 
 
 
 


